
December 29, 2012 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
6221 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA, 98504-7250 

RE: Comments of NW Energy Coalition, Docket UE 210878, 2022 Draft Distributed

 

Energy Resources Request for Proposals. 

Dear Ms. Maxwell; 

Attached are the comments of the NW Energy Coalition regarding Docket UE-210878.  

Respectfully, 

Joni Bosh 
NW Energy Coalition 
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